
 
 
 
 

 
         For each book that is read to your child  
          by anyone, color or check off one fish. 

Books 401 through 500! 

Hook a Reader! 

Congratulations! You have read 500 books!!! Return this page to the 

Woodward Memorial Library for a sticker and your next reading log. 

Talking with your child is one of the best ways to help develop 
language and other early literacy skills.  
 

Take your child on a picture walk. Pick out a favorite book. Point 
out the title, author, and illustrator. Talk to your child about the 
cover. Open the book and talk about the illustrations. Introduce 
your child to new words. Rephrase things your child says so he 
or she can learn more language.  Extend the conversation to 
help children learn more about something. 
 

If your child isn’t talking yet, ask a question,  wait for him or her 
to react with a gesture or by babbling and then give a positive 
response as though they have correctly answered your  
question.  
 

Ask your toddler to tell you something about what happened 
during the day. Ask for more details so your child can expand 
the story. Ask more than just “yes” or “no” questions to give 
your child a chance to think about possible answers. This  
increases comprehension skills. 
 
Information from Every Child Ready to Read, a project of the Association for Library Service to 
Children and the Public Library Association, divisions of the American Library Association. 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS WERE: 
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